## **Deirdre Moore**

From:

Cassidy-Gifford, Cathy <cacassidy@toh.ca>

Sent:

June 1, 2017 4:13 PM

To:

dmoore@advisorontrack.com

Subject:

Follow up

Dear Deirdre Ann Moore,

As per request, I am sending the following information to you by email.

I want to thank you for contacting the Department of Patient Advocacy at The Ottawa Hospital with your request.

Unfortunately, The Ottawa Hospital is not in a position to fulfil your request for the physicians or nurses to provide an affidavit about collateral sources of information. As discussed, I recommend you obtain legal advice. I was advised by the Clinical Team that any relevant information would be contained in a discharge summary from a psychiatrist.

If you do not currently have a copy of your medical records from The Ottawa Hospital, please contact the Health Records Department (613-798-5555) x 17412.

Sincerely,

Cathy Cassidy-Gifford Specialist/Specialiste

Department of Patient Advocacy | Service de la représentation des patients The Ottawa Hospital | L'Hôpital d'Ottawa

1053, av. Carling Ave., Box 133, Ottawa, ON, K1Y 4E9 T: 613-798-5555, 10936 | F: 613-761-5469 cacassidy@toh.on.ca

Triage Coordinator: Laura Aliaga T: 613-798-5555, 13377 | patientadvocacy@toh.ca | representationpatients@lho.ca www.ottawahospital.on.ca cx



The Ottawa | Hospital

L'Hôpital d'Ottawa

Inspired by research. Inspiré par la recherche.
Driveri by compassion. Guide par la compassion.







Confidentiality Statement - The contents of this e-mail, including its attachment, are intended for the exclusive use of the recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from reading, using, disclosing,

copying, or distributing this e-mail or any of its contents. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail immediately or the Information and Privacy Office (infoprivacyoffice@toh.ca) and permanently delete this e-mail and its attachments, along with any copies thereof. Thank you.

Avis de confidentialité – Ce courriel, y compris ses pièces jointes, s'adresse au destinataire uniquement et pourrait contenir des renseignements confidentiels. Si vous n'êtes pas le bon destinataire, il est strictement interdit de lire, d'utiliser, de divulguer, de copier ou de diffuser ce courriel ou son contenu, en partie ou en entier. Si vous avez reçu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez en informer immédiatement l'expéditeur ou le bureau de la protection de la vie privée et de l'information (info.privee@lho.ca), puis effacez le courriel ainsi que les pièces jointes et toute autre copie. Merci.

## **Deirdre Moore**

From:

Deirdre Moore <deirdre@cceh.ca>

Sent:

May 25, 2017 10:53 AM

To:

'patientadvocacy@toh.ca'

Subject:

Re: Yesterday's phonecall regarding acquisition of Affidavits for Dr. Saul

and Dr. Charbonneau

Good Morning.

I spoke with someone from your office yesterday about how I might acquire the affidavits noted above. Unfortunately, I didn't write down her name. I was hoping you could let me know who I spoke with just so I am in a position to follow-up at a later date?

Thank you so much for your help. Sincerely,

Deirdre Moore